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Comments: This is a very welcome project that is long over-due. The close calls we experienced with the

Observation Fire and the losses suffered in the Roaring lion and LoLo Peak Fires are just a fraction of what we

could face without this project.

 

Because my property borders Forest Service on Lost Horse Rd. I breath a lot easier with the thinning and logging

projects that were done here in the Lost Horse canyon and around Como.

 

With the ever increasing population in our county and many people coming from areas where they have no

experience living around the wildfire enviorment, I feel it would be a good Idea for the firefighting crews of the

forest service to use at least some available resources to patrol these areas durin the height of fire season and

until this project is complete.

 

In summary I am surley in favor of this project and making our forest healthier and safer for our county.

 

Thanks for this chance to coment, Michael Blair


